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To Whom it may concern,

we are residents of a unit @KC2 (7358 Edmonds Street) and I am opposing the installation of
commercial sky signs at this location for the following reasons:

1. The distance between our residential building and the office building is too close. This could
affect our daily life due to bright lights coming through at night.

2.Additional commercial signs can impact our resale value due to the reason stated above.

Thank you,
Jessica
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